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LIMPOPO	PREMIER	TO	LAUNCH	THE	YOUTH	DEVELOPMENT	FUND	PROGRAMME	
	
Limpopo	Premier,	Mr.	Chupu	Stanley	Mathabatha	will	launch	the	Youth	
Development	Fund	on	16	March	2023.	The	Youth	Development	Fund	was	
established	by	the	Limpopo	Provincial	Government	in	partnership	with	the	National	
Youth	Development	Agency	(NYDA).	It	aims	to	assist	the	youth	to	access	finances	to	
support	their	businesses,	generate	innovative	ideas	and	entrepreneurial	ventures	in	
the	development	of	the	economy	as	well	as	creating	jobs.	
	
In	his		2023	State	of	the	Province	Address,	the	Premier	said:	“Our	support	for	
development	of	youth	entrepreneurs	has	received	a	major	boost.	In	partnership	
with	the	National	Development	Fund	we	have	set	aside	no	less	than	R10	million,	to	
support	established	and	aspiring	youth	entrepreneurs	in	the	province.	We	are	
therefore	inviting	young	people	to	apply	in	their	numbers	and	take	advantage	of	this	
opportunity	so	that	they	become	role	players	in	the	mainstream	economy.”	
	
For	more	details	on	this	groundbreaking,	direct	government	intervention	please	
follow	these	links:	erp.nyda.gov.za	and	www.limpopo.gov.za.	
	
The	launch	details	are	as	follows:	
	
Date	 :	 16	March	2023		
Venue	:	 Jack	Botes	Hall,	Polokwane	(Capricorn	District)	
Time	 :	 10H00	
RSVP	 :	 Peter	Botabota	-	066	487	1638/015	287	6508	
	 	 botabotap@premier.gov.za	
	
Enquiries:	
	
Mr	Ndavhe	Ramakuela	(Provincial	Government	Spokesperson)	
Cell:	082	200	5357/Ramakuelan@premier.limpopo.gov.za		
	
Or		
	
Mr	Willy	Mosoma	(Spokesperson	for	the	Premier)	
Cell:	072	102	4920	or	082	416	1347	MosomaW@premier.limpopo.gov.za	


